“Welcome to Shueyville” sign public hearing
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of Shueyville, Iowa will meet at City Hall, 2863 120th Street NE Swisher, Iowa 52338, at 6:30 P.M. on the 11th day of February, 2020 at which time a public hearing will be held and said Council proposes to discuss with possible action to approve a “Welcome to Shueyville” sign. At the above meeting the Council shall receive oral or written objections from any resident or property owner of the City to the above action. 
